
  

 

 

Hello Parktastic Families and Happy New Year!  
 

We are looking forward to resuming our regular am/pm schedule on Thursday, Jan. 7th.  

We are welcoming back students to school and online and wanted to make sure you all 

have the information you need to be successful.  Please see the attached “Return to 

Learn” information page and call our office at 891-3114 if you have any questions.  
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Attention 5th grade parents 

We will once again have baby pictures in the yearbook for 
the 5th graders.  Please email a picture of your 5th grader 
as a baby or young child to lphillips@chicousd.org.  The  
deadline to get these photos is Jan 22nd.   

 

 LIBRARY NEWS 
 

We are bringing back our 
birthday book option.  You follow this 
link to Amazon: Wish List, 
purchase a book off of the Parkview 
wish list, and have it sent to the 
school.  In the notes, you can put your 
child’s name and birthdate or you can 
email that info to Leslie Phillips at 
lphillips@chicousd.org. When the 
book arrives, a celebration label will 
be placed in the book with the 
birthday child’s name and birthdate. 
The birthday student will get to be the 
first to check the book out from the 
library. This list can also be used if 
you wish to purchase books for the 
library, no birthday needed.  There 
are many fun books on the list that 
would be a great addition to our 
library! 
 

 
January Value is: Responsibility 

 
Showing you can be trusted with what is expected of you. 
 
How YOU can show RESPONSIBILTIY: 

 Complete your chores at home without being reminded. 

 Volunteer to help make dinner 

 Make your bed in the morning. 

 Push in your chair at your desk at school. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

PTO Meeting 
 

Date: Wednesday, January 6th 
Time: 6:30 
Zoom Link: 
 

https://chicousd.zoom.us/j/9073400251 
 
 
 

 

Parkview Elementary is having a fun family movie night / 
fundraiser at the Meriam Park Drive In on Friday, January 22nd, 
to watch the kids movie “Ratatouille.”  Located off of 20th Street, 
the movie starts at 6:30pm, with doors opening at 5:15pm.  A 
portion of every ticket will go back to our school as well as 25% 
of concession sales!  They sell the usual popcorn and candy as 
well as hot dogs and nachos, and even beverages for adults.  
So, let’s support the MP Drive In, and in turn, they will support 
us! 
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